
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

GYROMAT	
The	official	newsletter	of	the	Kitimat	Gyro	Club	

March	2018	
Welcome	to	Your	6th	

	Issue	of	the	62nd	Year	!!	
	

	

	

Recent	Activities	and	Highlights	
	
Highlights	for	February	2018	were	Gyro	Hockey	Night	and	the	Valentines	Day	Meeting,	which	were	both	a	complete	

success	and	enjoyed	by	all.	
	
	

Kitimat	Gyro	in	the	Northern	Sentinel	Newspaper	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	

Gyro	Hockey	Night	
	
Kitimat	Gyro	Hockey	Night	was	held	on	Thursday,	February	1,	2018.	Many	Gyro’s	went	home	happy	as	the	Vancouver	
Canucks	defeated	the	Chicago	Blackhawks	4-2,	including	an	ecstatic	Lloyd	Eastman	who	won	the	hockey	pool	for	the	

2nd	time	running.	
	

Thanks	to	Ken	Minifie	for	doing	an	awesome	job	organizing	the	hockey	pool	and	Phil	Germuth	for	hosting.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	



	

Upcoming	Events	for	District	IV	
Friday,	March	16,	2018	 District	IV	Interim,	Gig	Harbor,	WA	
Friday,	April	06,	2018	 Nanaimo	Installation	
Wednesday,	April	18,	2018	 Fraser	Delta	Installation	
Friday,	June	01,	2018	 Albernis	Installation	
	

Dates	to	Remember	
	

Happy	Birthday	To:	
	

	 March	31st	–	Margaret	Warcup	 	
	 	 	
	 	 	

	

Membership	
	

The	Kitimat	Gyro	Club	currently	has	20	members.	
	

	

Kitimat	Gyro	Pin	
	

The	Gyro	Club	of	Kitimat	pin	is	a	stylish	classy	pin	available	in	pewter	
and	is	provided	to	all	club	members	or	can	be	requested	through	

an	existing	club	member.	
	

																																																																			
	

	
	
	
	

Kitimat	Gyro	Club	2017	/	2018	Officers	and	Directors	
	 	

President:	Steve	Revell	 Vice	President:	Lou	Bedard	
Treasurer:	Doug	Oleniuk	 Secretary:	Doug	Rumley	

Immediate	Past	President:	Mike	Steponavicius	 	
Director	2	Year:	Joe	Bruno	 Director	2	Year:	Marc	Bouliane	
Director	1	Year:	Mike	Masch	 Director	1	Year:	Don	Reeves	

	 	
	

“One	of	the	greatest	gifts	of	life	is	friendship,	and	
through	GYRO	we	have	achieved	it”	

	
Regular	Club	Meetings	on	the	1st	and	3rd	Thursday	of	each	month	at	the	Chalet	in	Kitimat,	BC	at	6:30pm	

	
Club	Website:	http://kitimatgyro.com	

	
Also	join	us	on	Facebook:		

	


